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     ‘14     Octobre 2016’ 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                14th   October 2106  

Harvest Assembly 
 

Thank you all for your kind donations of 

food which will be collected by North 

Liverpool Foodbank and will be given to local 

families in our community. We hope you 

enjoyed our Harvest Assembly 

 

Science Club 

 
Science Club will finish on Monday 17th October 

for any children who attended this first half 

term.  Parents will have received notification if 

your child has a place for the next 5 weeks 

starting on Monday 31st October. All other 

clubs remain the same. 

Teddy Hospital 

 
The Y2 Teddy Hospital which was scheduled for 

Thursday 20th October has now been cancelled. 

Another date will be arranged and a letter sent 

out to confirm. 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Mon 31st Oct    Return to School 

Thu 3rd   Nov    Reception Parent Meeting 

Thu 17th Nov    School Photographer 

                        (Individual and family) 

Fri  18th Nov     Children In Need 

Tue 22nd Nov    Open Afternoon 

Wed 23rd Nov   Open Afternoon 

Fri  25th Nov    Own Clothes Day 

                          

Parents Evening 

 
Your child’s class teacher will be available on 

Thursday 20th October  between 3.30 and 

6.00 p.m. to discuss how your child has 

settled into their new class and for you to 

meet the teacher.  If these dates are not 

convenient for you, please see the class 

teacher to arrange another date. 

 

Pupil Premium 

 
Pupil Premium is a grant paid to school which 

not only ensures your child receives free school 

meals and milk but also enables the school to 

provide extra support and opportunity for 

pupils should they need it. It is extremely 

important that all pupils who should be entitled 

to this grant are identified. 

 If you think you may be entitled please come 

along to the school office and we can help you 

fill out a form. Please see the attached leaflet 

which provides you with further information. If 

you fill out a form then we will provide you with 

a ticket which will be entered into a prize draw. 

Forms are to be filled out by Friday 11th 

November and the draw will take place on 

Monday 14th November. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 
Thank you to all who attended the Macmillan 

Coffee Morning. A total of £110 was raised 

for this very worthy cause. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Computing           Mrs Davin 

                        Forest School     Miss Kervin 

                        Football Y2         Yinka 

                        Arts and Crafts  Mrs White 

                        Block Play            Mrs Jones 

                        Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

Tuesday           Boots Opticians  

 

Wednesday  

 

Thursday       Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00pm 

 

                 Street Dance 3-4pm 

                         (Last club) 

 

Friday           Biscuit day – RM to bring  

                          biscuits 

 

                      Break Up 3.00pm 
 

 

 

                          

Boots Opticians 
 

On Tuesday 18th October, Boots Opticians will 

be in  school to do workshops on ‘eye health 

awareness’ with children in reception, Y1 and 

Y2.  One of the workshops involves food 

tasting to promote healthy food. Please return 

the reply slip to school if your child has any 

known food allergies. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

3rd Oct   -   7th Oct 

 

          RD      93.18 

          RM      96.30 

          1K       98.35 

          1C       98.35 

          2H       96.44 

          2W      98.65 

          AM      89.39 

          PM       86.67 

 

5 classes in green this week! Well 

done everyone! 

 
        Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

     Attendance last week was: 

              97.30% 
 

Walk to School Week 
 

Next week is Walk to School Week. 

Walking to school is a great form of 

exercise, helps to prevent obesity and 

improves the children’s awareness of 

crossing roads. It also reduces traffic at 

peak times, cuts congestion and lessens the 

risk of accidents around the school. Please 

try and support your child’s  health and 

learning by   walking  to school next week. 

The class with the most people walking to 

school will win a prize! 


